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While we do believe the homeless need to be helped and a solution is needed, this is 

NOT the way.  

There are alot of homeless people that would like to change their  lives and need a 

hand  up to do so and there are also  many who have no desire to change, and many 

with mental issues who cant  even make decisions. It's a heartbreaking situation.  

Oregon needs to budget and use the money it has to work on solutions. Your 

residents are not pleased with the proposed  

 HB 7049 and do NOT want a Sales tax. 

Amie Mitchell  

 

 


